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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF WHITE LAKE 
PY 2025 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDS 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Township of White Lake will hold a public hearing on the use of Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds. The hearing will be held on October 15, 2024, at the White Lake 
Township Annex building (located behind the Township office building) at 7527 Highland Road, White Lake, MI 
48383, at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comments on the Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) Program Year 2025 application in the approximate amount of $46,667.00 to fund eligible 
projects.  
 
All interested citizens are requested to attend the hearing in person or to submit written comments to the 
attention of the Supervisor’s Office @ 7525 Highland Road, White Lake, MI 48383 or via e-mail to the Deputy 
Supervisor @ PPergament@whitelaketwp.com. Comments will be received until Noon on October 15, 2024. 
Arrangements to reasonably accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter, will be 
made upon receiving a 72-hour advance notice.  Contact the Clerk’s office at 248-698-3300 x-7 for special 
services.  
 
Rik Kowall, Supervisor  
 
 
 
 
 
 


